
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
The Faculty of Arts at the University of Ljubljana is hosting the fourth 
International student film and video festival Filofest. The festival will take place 
between 10th and 14th December 2012 in Ljubljana, Slovenia, Europe. The 
competition part of the programme will feature independent student films, while 
the non-competition part of the programme will screen productions of students of 
film schools and academies. 
 
We kindly ask you to inform your students and student bodies at your university 
about the festival. All students who are involved in film and video production, or 
would either like to take part in the educational part of the programme and 
panels, or see the screenings and vote for their favourite films are invited to 
participate in the festival. The call for entries closes on 10th October, the entry 
form and the rules and regulations of the festival are available at our website. 
 
You are welcome to check out our website at www.filofest.com or contact me at 
danko@filofest.com. I will be happy to answer any and all questions regarding the 
festival. 
 
We are looking forward to your films and hope to see you and your students in 
Ljubljana in December. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Danko Ostojić 
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